
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope you had a restful half term. It has been lovely to see the 

children back at school this week and hear about what they have 

been up to.  

As you will be aware, next Thursday is World Book Day. All children 

are invited to come to school dressed as a character from a book, they are also allowed to 

bring the book to share if they wish. We invite you to come and read with your child in their 

classrooms as part of the day. We will open the classroom twice, please only come to one of 

the sessions. The sessions will be at the start of the day until 9:15am and then from 2:30pm-

2:55pm. We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

Important Dates 
World Book Day – Thursday 6th March  
Nature Garden Working Party (see Mr Poli’s email for further details) – Sunday 9th March 

CLIC learn its: 
4x5=20 
5x5=25 
6x5=30 
7x5=35 

 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 7th March: key, monkey, donkey, honey, 
money, chimney, valley, turkey, heart, dangerous  
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